

Phone: (02) 6142 1900 http://www.calwellps.act.edu.au contact@calwellps.act.edu.au

Tuesday 11th September 2018

Week 8 Term 3

Diary Dates				
Friday Monday Tuesday Friday Thursday Friday Friday Monday Friday Wednesday	14 th September 17 th September 18 th September 21 st September 27 th September 28 th September 28 th September 15 th October 19 th October 24 th October	KN Assembly 2.15pm in the Hall Incursion Questacon Year 1/2 Pirate day for Magpies Pirate Day Cockatoos, Rosellas to Year 6 Birrigai 3/4 Camp Birrigai 3/4 Camp End of term 3 First day of Term 4 Colour Run School Disco		
Notes sent home				
Kindergarten - Year 6		School Disco		

Dear Calwell Families,

Learning Journey

We have a busy last few weeks of term before the next school break. We are looking forward to welcoming family members to Learning Journey next Wednesday afternoon and Thursday morning. Please take the opportunity to come and spend a little time in the school with your child/ren and hear about their learning and see their work.

Community Support - Fund Raising

Learning about ourselves, communities and the world is an integral part of the educational program at Calwell. Through our units of study our students learn about the impact of extreme weather events and natural disasters. We also hope that as our students mature and move from kindergarten to year 6 they develop a social awareness and the desire to support others at a time of need. The struggle Australian farmers are currently experiencing has been brought to the attention of us all through the media or direct contact with members of the farming community. This is indeed a very important and current social issue in our country that affects us all. We are aware that there has been discussion within the Calwell school community about the need for us to support this cause through fund raising. Each year the school raises funds for a range of organisations or causes. In order not to place financial stress on families we try to map out fund raising activities across the year and intersperse these with financial requests for school expenses/events such as book packs, excursions, story night and camps. Throughout the year the School Parliament has been raising funds through a variety of activities such as dress-up days and recess sales. Next term they will seek input from all students in the school about how these funds will be distributed and the need of our farming community is sure to be a priority.

School Strategic plan 2019 - 2023

We are currently examining a range of school data in order to inform the development of a new Strategic Plan for tour school for the next five years. As the strategic plan will guide our work in meeting the needs of all students and the community of Calwell Primary, it is vital that we develop the plan in consultation with our school community. Next week we will be sending out information that we hope will help you to understand what needs to be considered and included when we develop the priorities of the new plan. We will also be letting you know how you can contribute or be involved. Don't miss this opportunity to contribute to the future of your child/ren's school.



Linda Neeson Principal



Magpies Tuesday 18th September Cockatoos, Rosellas to Year 6 Friday 21st September International talk like a pirate day! ARRR!!



SAVE THE DATE!!

Term 4 Week 1 Friday 19th October



🝮 Principal's Afternoon Tea 😂



On Tuesday week 10, Mrs Neeson will hold her Principal's afternoon tea. One student from each class has been selected to attend. Selection was based on hard work, effort and achievement throughout this term.

Congratulations to the following students:

KD: Nathan B 3/4D: Alicia B 5/6C: Isabelle A **1/2B**: Seth W KN: Jozef D 1/2L: Ethan G 3/4KP: Malisha-Jay L 5/6M: Abbey M 1/2W: Taylor L 3/4TP: Abby O 5/6S: Cooper R

Calwell CARES Awards

KD	Jayden S Talita T
KN	Jozef D Tyler H
1/2B	Bell T Ethan B
1/2L	Karina L Jobel S
1/2W	Thomas W Jena M
3/4D	Gian A Skylar F
3/4KP	Khorbyn D Cooper T
3/4TP	Leanna Y Tanarra M
5/6C	Liam M Erin C
5/6M	Sumah L Jay S
5/6S	Gabriel M Zoe D



Special thanks to Linda Benson, Sue Jovanovic, Carolyn Mills, Frances Cameron & the wonderful People at the Red Cross for volunteering for Brekkie club.

Without these amazing volunteers Breakfast club would not be able to continue.



Gold Awards – Being Respectful Sara L 5/6C Abbey M 5/6M Theodore W 5/6 M Thao L 5/6M Bella T 1/2B James W 1/2B

•				
Gold Awards – Be a Learner				
Jack B 5/6C				
Andy C 5/6C				
Makayla P 5/6C				
Mia D 5/6C				
Dylan H 1/2B				
Jayla B 5/6S				
Abhay S 5/6S				
Ella G 3/4D				
Tyrah W 1/2W				
Eloise M KD				
Ella P KD				
Thao L 5/6M				
Edward L 5/6M				
Sara L 5/6C				
Liam N 5/6C				
Boyd L 5/6C				
Dejhana O 5/6C				
Erin C 5/6C				
Isabelle A 5/6C				
Dyllan H 1/2B				
George B 1/2B				
Jacob L 1/2B				